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13th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our ‘People Who Helps Us’ project, Reception and Nursery will be taking an exciting trip 
to Eureka. Here, we will get to explore their outstanding ‘Living and Working Together’ Gallery. 
There will opportunities for role play with real life trucks to drive, a cash machine to use and a 
Marks and Spencer’s to go shopping in! We will also be exploring our bodies and science in the All 
About Me Gallery.  
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 11th February. Please bring your child to school, as normal in 
their uniform. The coaches will be leaving at 9.00am so please bring your child to school at 8.45am 
prompt. If your child is in reception and usually has a hot dinner, a packed lunch will be provided 
by school. If your child usually has a packed lunch from home and you would like them to have a 
free lunch, provided by school, you must inform your child’s teacher. Nursery children will need to 
bring a packed lunch. For those bringing their own packed lunches please bring in a disposable bag. 
We will aim to be back at school at 4.00pm, updates on our arrival time will be updated on the 
school Facebook and Twitter pages. 
  
The cost of the trip will be £13.00, please give permission and pay via ParentPay. If your child is 
eligible for free school meals, the trip will be free of charge. 
 
Any further questions do not hesitate to speak to Miss Foster or Mrs Brett. 
 
We are looking forward to having lots of fun on our trip! 
 
Thanks, 
 
Miss Foster and Mrs Brett 
 
 


